
Lizzie Houlton Music End of Term Newsletter
Welcome to this update!

Well done to all students who have recently
passed exams - Maybelle (G1 distinction), Lorna
(G2 merit), Emma (G1 distinction), Henry (Initial
merit), Lucy (G1 merit), Buckley (G1 merit), Ezra
(G1 distinction). Emma also passed her G1 theory
with distinction (pictured below).

There will be no regular lessons from Monday
24th July - Tuesday 5th September due to the
summer holidays.

I am running lessons on several days throughout
the summer holidays and these are available to
book on an ad hoc basis. If you would like to
know the dates and time available, please drop
me an e-mail.

I hope that everyone has a lovely summer break
and I’ll look forward to starting back with regular
lessons on Wednesday 6th September.

Lizzie

Autumn Term Concert

I am hoping to arrange a fundraising concert in
the Autumn Term - watch out for more

information!

Apps and Practice Tools:

These are available for a small cost on the ABRSM
website for sight reading, theory, scales and aural
tests.

A couple of pupils have recently used these and
have found them helpful.

Charlotte and
Juliette have
completed
their first
term of piano
lessons. Well
done!

Contact details for reference:
07834391059

elizabethhoulton@gmail.com
www.lizziehoultonmusic.co.uk

Lizzie Houlton Music (Facebook page)
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